
Senior Photos 
Dear Seniors & Senior Parents, 

The school year is flying by and before we know it, Graduation Day will soon be upon us.  The following 

photos are needed for the newspaper, yearbook, senior video & the wall composite in the Commons Area.  If 

you have any questions or concerns, please contact either Connie in the office, or email me at 

nicolea@harveyps.com. 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Nicole Armstrong & Mrs. Connie Schneider 

The following DIGITAL photos are needed from EVERY senior student. 

 * ONE vertical photo-- for the yearbook.   

          * ONE head & shoulders shot- for the class composite in the Commons Area. 

The yearbook & composite images must be NO SMALLER than 1500 x 2100 pixels. 

They should be a JPEG file format. 

 Also, we encourage you to check out the composites. A closer shot allows better 

visibility of your student when the composite is positioned .  

       

          * ONE photo for the newspaper (vertical) 

          * ONE photo for the graduation video.  (vertical or horizontal) 

PLEASE NOTE:  If you wish to use the same photo or perhaps just 2 photos for all four of the above 

items, that is perfectly fine.  Just let us know your preference.   

 * TWO baby or childhood photos-- for the graduation video.  

Students’ baby/childhood photos may be hard copy or digital.  If you wish to use a hard copy 

photo, please label the back of the photo lightly, so we are sure to return photos to the right 

parent. 

  



Senior Photos 
 

 

 

E-mail ALL PHOTO items to Connie at the following address:  

connie.schneider@k12.nd.us.  

Hard copy photos (for baby/ child photos) may be delivered to Connie in the office. 

 

    DEADLINE!    

      All items must be received by 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

And please, don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions! 

Nicole Armstrong 
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